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y now you should have 
all received your 
child(rens) report card(s).  
If your child’s teacher 

indicated that (s)he wished an interview, 
I encourage you to call the school to set 
up an appointment as soon as possible.  
You are also encouraged to seek out an 
interview even if the teacher has not 
requested it.  At this time of year, we 
really begin to look at which students 
might need further assistance in order to 
move on to the next grade.   
The attached calendar for March 
outlines the activities we have planned 
for this month. Note the dates for the 
much anticipated March break as well as 
those of Shrove Tuesday and Ash 
Wednesday.   
 

Mrs. Pichette 
 
 

One of the goals 
of both St. Anne 
school and our 
Board, is to help 
our students 
become “21

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLANNING 

st 
Century learners.”  
As such, we utilize 

computers and technology in the classroom 
as often as we can.  When we meld classic, 
research based teaching strategies with the 
use of technology it is called, “Blended 
learning.”  Help your child become computer 
literate at home while continuing to be 
vigilant about their safety on the internet. 

During the month 
of March, keep in 
mind that we 
prepare for 
Easter by 

keeping our Lenten sacrifices or by 
continuing with “filling each other’s 
buckets.”  Please review our virtue of 
the month – Forgiveness and help 
model it in your daily lives for the 
children.  With the Lenten season 
beginning on March 5

FOCUS ON 
FAITH 

th

 

, remind the 
children how Jesus forgave those who 
persecuted and tortured him, even while 
suffering on the cross.   

School council is 
hosting a Shrove 
Tuesday Pancake 
breakfast – families 
are welcome to join 
their children 

between 9 and 10 am.  No set times as 
they are served hot to each class as 
they are prepared!  Parish council and 
Father Leo will also be in attendance. 
 

Our “Essential skills 
classroom” is in progress 
and we look forward to a 

tentative “Grand opening” on March 31

AWESOME NEWS 

st

 
. 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Thursday, March. 20, 2014 at 7 pm 
 

Everyone welcome! 
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Our Before/After school 
program is off to a great 
start.  There is always 
room for more students!   

GREAT THINGS HAPPENING 

Contact information -
Rozanne Charette  
705-232-6777. 
 
Hours of operation:  
7:30-8:30 a.m. & 3:15-5:15 p.m. 
   

For the Regional Legion 
Poster contest, our winners 
were:  Emilie Smith – 1st;  
Erin Cornell - 1st; Jeremy 
Miller - 3rd

 

 and an 
Honourable mention went 
to Gared Lepage-Purdy.  

 

The children celebrated “100th

Reading with 
peer buddies. 

 Day” by 
doing various counting activities that 
add to 100 (skip counting, sorting, art). 

 
 
 
 

       
 The children continue to 
enjoy soup on a monthly 
basis, made by the 
Essential skills students 
and staff.  

They also love the 
healthy snack  and Breakfast for learning 
programs, provided for with money from the Red 
Cross.  

     

    

     
and in keeping with our Catholic faith and 
values…Family and love are always a part of St. 
Anne’s. 

 


